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Wells, Chris

From: Bob Caspersen < >
Sent: Friday, September 28, 2018 7:42 AM
To: Wells, Chris
Cc: Jerry Bourquin; Aaron Falkosky; Firchow, Kevin
Subject: Re: Referral request for 1902 Bartillon Drive
Attachments: image001.jpg

Chris,

We are ok being referred.  It's obviously not what we want.  I understand that my team has tried everything they 
can do to get this resolved with DOT.  We will keep working on it.   

Bob

On Thu, Sep 27, 2018 at 3:39 PM Wells, Chris <CWells@cityofmadison.com> wrote: 

Bob,

      I wanted to quickly follow up in writing as I have not heard back since we chatted earlier this morning. The 
Planning Division is recommending referral to the Plan Commission given the email earlier this week from 
Ms. Braun of the Wisconsin DOT. While we understand that you have been trying to resolve discrepancies 
between your records and those of the DOT, these need to be resolved and regardless, City Agencies need to 
fully review your updated plans (Engineering has been waiting for the DOT issue to be resolved before they 
devote the staff time to the full review of the sidewalk). We do not feel it is ready for review given the 
direction by the Plan Commission coming out of the last meeting – to add the sidewalk and seek review by the 
DOT. In light of all of this, we ask that you please send us an email formally agreeing to a referral. This would 
put you at the October 15th Plan Commission meeting.

     Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you.

Chris Wells 
Planner

Development Review & Plan Implementation Section

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Department of Planning & Community & Economic Development 

Planning Division

126 S. Hamilton Street

Madison, Wisconsin 53703

Email: cwells@cityofmadison.com          Phone: 608.261.9135




